
I support HCR 16 & I hope you will too!  This bill will raise awareness for shelter dogs in our state and 
hopefully touch the hearts & minds of just a few people who will go to a shelter for their next furry 
companion instead of supporting breeders.  Thank you!  
-- Jennifer Rowan, Stayton OR 
 


